
The holidays are upon us. For many, that means more 
celebrations with friends and family, travel, decorations, 
cooking and shopping. GreyStone wants you to stay safe 
during the holidays, so here are a few tips to consider.

Many of us have treasured holiday mementos that we bring 
out of storage every year. We may 
also dust off specialized cooking 
gadgets to prepare seasonal 
treats. These items might be 
handed down and 
may lack modern 
safety features.

Take a few moments 
to carefully inspect all 
your holiday items to 
ensure everything is 
in safe, working order.

Remember, extension 
cords are designed for 
temporary use and should 
never be used as a permanent 
or long-term solution.

There are reasons why some devices have fuses, some plugs 
have three prongs instead of two and some have one wide 
prong. When those safety features get in the way of your 
grand holiday décor plans, you might be tempted to tamper 
with those features. Don’t do it! If your plugs won’t fit 
together, that means they’re not designed to work together. 
Rather than tampering with a safety feature, always find a 
safe solution. 

When working outside with a ladder, be mindful of the 
location of overhead power lines. Always carry your ladder 
so it is parallel to the ground. Before placing your ladder in 
an upright position, look around to ensure you are a safe 
distance from any power lines.

There is no greater gift you can give your family than a safe 
and happy holiday.

                  — Adam Elrod, Editor

Make your holidays safe
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HIGHER SUMMER RATES END OCT.
31, SO GREYSTONE RESIDENTIAL 
MEMBERS CAN LOOK FORWARD TO 
LOWER WINTER RATES FOR THE 
NEXT SEVEN MONTHS—NOVEMBER 
THROUGH MAY. GREYSTONE MEMBERS 
ALREADY ENJOY SOME OF THE 
LOWEST RATES IN THE STATE. VISIT 
PSC.STATE.GA.US TO COMPARE 
YOUR RATES.

WINTERRates

H O L I D AY
C L O S I N G

GreyStone will be closed on the 
following dates in observance 
of the following holidays: 
Nov. 23-24 (thankgiving), 
Dec. 25-26 (Christmas), and 
Jan. 1 (new year’s day). 
Enjoy your holidays!  
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We are here for you, 365 days a year.
#THANKALINEMAN


